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Firearms Safety Course. 
Do you know anyone who wants to get their Firearms License? 

Please contact Andrew Fekete of First Shot Training Solutions
First Shot use our range for training. 
www.firstshottrainingsolutions.com

We would like to thank Dean Crouch of 
Top Shot Industries for supplying us with 

some new clays to try! 
Feedback has been positive, these Vivaz 

Double Orange Clays  stand out well against 
our leafy backdrop. 

Current Membership - 226 Ordinary
10 Fifteen Year and 10 Life Members

FSB Ammunition continue to support the club in many ways, with FSB’s own 
SUPERCOACH providing expert advice on how to ‘smash those rabbits’ on 

Easter Sunday! Those that listened did just that, but we think the Gamebore 
White Golds may have helped, just a little…

NASAQ has plenty of ammunition in 
stock, and if we don’t have what you 

want contact FSB Ammunition directly, 
and they can bring to club for you.

Our English Sporting (pairs) Novelty Event 
was held in March, with 32 participants. 

It was a low scoring event with best score
 of 50/60 going to Rod Clough. 

Feedback was encouraging with many 
asking if we could hold it again,

 but next time mid year when the 
conditions are more favourable (cooler). 

Prizes awarded by FSB Ammunitions for ‘Best Dress’ 
went to Jack Davis, George Tucker and Susan Townsend.

36 Participants 
High Gun Roger Willems!

Shootout between the 
Juniors.

Full Results can be found 
on our Facebook Page.

Sporting Competition 
April

Volunteering ??? 
We would appreciate your help! 

If you can assist in setting up, and/or 
packing up, either on Wednesdays or 

Sundays, please make yourself known to 
Sean Healy. 

We are contemplating having a roster 
system to ensure practice and competition 

days run smoothly. 
Next Sporting Competition will be Sunday 7th May 2023, 
which will mark the beginning of the Club Championship 

rounds (see separate flyer for details).
www.northarmshotgun.com.au

Our NEW website is getting lots of hits and 
is mobile device friendly. We are seeing an 

uptick in enquiries as a result. 
Gentle reminder to members, and visitors 
that our Range Standing Orders can be 

found on the website, please make 
yourselves familiar as it is a requirement that 

all attendees to our Club understand and 
obey them.




